
 

To view a summary of all updates, visit mvphealthcare.com/Providers/COVID19.  

To receive future FastFax messages by email, send a request to MVPFastFax@mvphealthcare.com. 
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Scheduled System Downtime Postponed  
 

On July 9, 2020, MVP Health Care® (MVP) notified providers that a system upgrade was scheduled for 

Friday, July 17, 2020 through Sunday, July 19, 2020, which would have resulted in scheduled 

downtime. That system upgrade has been postponed. Provider online accounts and member 

accounts will be accessible this weekend as usual.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


